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fir. Kurt Grensfelder, P.E.
KF In/ stries, Inc.J

230 West Dauphin Street
Philadelphia, PA 19133

Dear l'r. Grensfelder:

Thank you for your letter cf April 12, 1979 concerning your water sensors.
We appreciatt your sending a copy of the catalog. liowever, we believe that
it would be more appropriate for you to contact directly industrial users
of water sensors, including electric utilities, as potential purchasers of
water sensors.

Sincerely,

"

liarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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